








     August 27, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians,




I am looking forward to the new school year and helping your child continue learning.  In order to continue their progress toward excellence, I have implemented the learning strategy known as journaling.  This strategy will not only allow student to be successful, but teaches the Cornell note-taking skills that can be utilized in college.  In order for this strategy to be successful, I require my students to bring a five-subject spiral notebook to Science class daily beginning Wednesday, August 29, 2013.  We will begin the journaling process that day.  I am excited about this strategy, not only from its success in my class in the past, but also from research from other districts has shown that consistent use of journaling results in increased academic success for most students.

In order to implement the journaling strategy, it will be critical that students bring their journal to class every day.  I do have designated areas in my classroom for students to store their materials during the day so students to not have to carry these home with them every day.  The journals will be cumulative throughout the year and will be used to prepare for quizzes, tests, and finals.  For this reason, if a journal is lost or destroyed for any reason, the student will be required to make a new journal and copy by hand, another student’s journal in its entirety.  There will not be an exception to this policy.  A decision not to reproduce the journal will result in a failing grade until the journal is reproduced.  Therefore, it is critical that students keep up with their journal and maintain its good condition.

If you should have any questions or concerns, please email me at any time.

Sincerely,

Kristen Herschler

kherschler@ssisd.net 

Science Department

Sulphur Springs High School

______________________________________                    _______________________
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